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Les hommes tirent sur le chalut. Photographie André Tonnerre.

see page 26

(tl\ KUZUL ETREVROADEL EVIT KENDALC'H AR BREZHONEG Q/L)
I D
SR Qunser o XEZ




BRO NEVEZ | August 1996

ISSN 0895 3074

General Editor:

Lois Kuter

169 Greenwood Ave., B-4
Jenkintown, PA 19046

(215) 886-6361

The U.S. Branch of the International Committee for the Defense of the Breton Language
" (U.S. ICDBL) was incorporated as a not-for-profit corporation on October 20, 1981.

Bro Nevez ("new country” in the Breton language) is the newsletter of the U.S. ICDBL.

It is published quarterly: February, May, August and November. Contributions, letters to the
Editor, and ideas are welcome from all readers and will be printed at the discretion of the
Editors. Suggested deadlines for receipt of contributions for Bro Nevez are: January 20,
April 20, July 20, and October 20.

Ideas expressed within this newsletter are those of the individual authors, and do not
necessarily represent ICDBL philosophy or policy.

Membership in the U.S. Branch of the ICDBL includes subscription to Bro Nevez:

Voting Membership: $18.00 (calendar year)
Non-Voting Membership:  $17.00

Subscriptions: $15.00 U.S. and Canada first class mail
$20.00 overseas by surface mail
$25.00 overseas by airmail (printed matter rate)

The U.S. ICDBL provides Bro Nevez on a complimentary basis to a number of language and
cultural organizations in Brittany; in some instances we are also very happy to establish an
exchange of publications.







